
 

 
 
 
 
To All Our ProspecƟve and Returning Members, 
 
We hope that you had a wonderful “off season”.   It has been VERY COLD here.  
Province Lake Golf is pleased to share our 2025 Membership for this season.  
 

 Membership Plan Pricing and Time RestricƟons (1 page) 
 2025 Membership ApplicaƟon (2 pages) 

 

This informaƟon is being sent to all returning Members and others who have 
visited/played our course recently.   Please feel free to forward/share with others 
who you believe may be interested in joining our Province Lake Golf community.   
 

Recognizing that each prospecƟve Member has likely experienced economic 
challenges over this past year, we conƟnue to adjust our plans to provide 
reasonably priced opƟons for your consideraƟon.   We too have experienced 
similar inflaƟonary trends in labor, energy and fuel/uƟlity costs.   
 

We have listened to your input and have adjusted the Ɵme breaks in our plans 
from 2 PM to 1PM.   In or next mailing, we will provide you with the 2025 rack 
rates, league rates, and group ouƟng rates for 2025.  In that mailing we will 
update on course improvements that are in process now and coming throughout 
the 2025 golf season.       
 

Should you have any quesƟons upon receipt of this “Membership Offering” please 
contact our Pro Shop staff.  They will be available to help you select the plan which 
is most compaƟble with your projected play schedule.  Thank you. 
 

Pro Shop:  207-793-4040 or proshop@provincelakegolf.com 
Membership QuesƟons:  Chad Hamilton at chamilton@provincelakegolf.com 
Tournaments/OuƟngs:  Sabin Beckwith at sbeckwith@provincelakegolf.com 
 

We look forward to welcoming both our new and returning Members in a few 
short months.    
 

Thank you all for your consideraƟon of this Membership offering. 
 
The PLG Team 


